
 

 

May 19, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
 
Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 

Re: PETITION NO. 1345A – North Stonington Solar Center, LLC declaratory ruling, 
pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed 
construction, maintenance and operation of a 15 MW AC solar photovoltaic electric 
generating facility on approximately 353 acres comprised of four abutting parcels 
located east of Pendleton Hill Road, north of the Pawcatuck River and south of 
Interstate-95 with proposed access from Ella Wheeler Road, and associated 
electrical interconnection to Eversource Energy’s Shunock Substation west of 
Pendleton Hill Road in North Stonington, Connecticut – North Stonington Solar 
Center, LLC Notification of Construction Commencement 

 
Dear Ms. Bachman, 
 
As required by the Decision and Order in the above-referenced matter, CS Energy, as the construction 
contractor for the project, is notifying the Connecticut Siting Council that construction on the North 
Stonington site is scheduled to begin on Monday, May 24th 2021.  
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at 732.839.5493. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Dillon 
 
 
Senior Project Manager 
 
CS Energy 
2045 Lincoln Highway | Edison, NJ 08817 
mdillon@csenergy.com 
csenergy.com 


